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1.       The Town is working on a new Town Plan (by state law, each Town has to have a new Town Plan every 5 years) and I will stay in touch with that and report as necessary; and

2.      No work is yet being done by the Town on the Zoning By Law and none will start until after the new Town Plan has been adopted. However, I will keep my eye peeled on that subject for the Committee and, again, report if there is anything significant to say.
Respectfully submitted,

Laurence I. Hewes III
